
 

 

Report on Event "Awareness about EBSB"  

 

Respected Sir/Madam, 

      We had planned an Event "Awareness 

about EBSB" at CMRIT Bangalore - Karnataka on 2020-04-02 for one 

day. But due to pandemic COVID-19 the activity has been cancelled. We 

will try to replan the activity as the our college reopens. 

 

             

        Thanks & regards 

             

        Dr. Eisha Akanksha 

             

        (Nodel Officer EBSB club) 

             

        CMRIT, Bangalore 

             

        21/04/2020 

                                                

 


